
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mei Leng [mailto:meileng133@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 1:29 AM 
To: golfer@pinnacle-travel.com 
Subject: Re: Quick Advice: 5D 4N Jakarta + Bogor Golf_Mei Leng X 12 Golfers 5-
9Aug'16_BF23744 
 
Hi Cass 
 
We have returned safely to Singapore.  I sincerely like to thank you for organizing the whole 
trip for us right down to the last detail.  The guide, Joe and his side kick Ferry & Eddy were 
extremely courteous, efficient, helpful and patiently putting up with the 12 of us.   
 
I really appreciate your expertise in all arrangements & advice.   
 
Look forward to arranging more trips with you in the future.  
 
Keep well! 
 
Best regards 
Mei Leng 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 


